
 
 

Remembering Ann Jawin 
 

 
 
Center for the Women of New York remembers our beloved founder, 

Ann Jawin, on December 31st, 2020, the first anniversary of her 
passing. Today, and always, we celebrate her life and our shared 
mission of helping all women to reach their maximum potential. 

 
Thank you Ann for your dedication to this cause and for all the 

battles you fought and won. We, CWNY, are committed to 
continuing and honoring your legacy. 

 
If you would like to donate in 

 

Ann Jawin’s Memory, 
 

please go to 
 

https://rememberingann.givesmart.com/       or        http://cwny.org/donations/ 
 
 
 

 


